

## **BRUNEL LAW CONFERENCE 2020**

## Postponement Notice

## **Brunel Law School, London**

Dear colleagues, dear friends,

In the light of the current COVID-19 situation, Brunel Law School has decided to postpone, until further notice, the 2020 edition of its yearly conference, originally scheduled to take place on Thursday 04 June 2020.

In the current context of uncertainty, with public health and lives at risk, we believe it is the responsible call to make.

We maintain, however, our strong conviction that the law will play a key role in adequately addressing "Climate emergencies" and the litigation, sustainability and migration challenges that stem therefrom. Therefore, as soon as it is possible, Brunel Law School will re-schedule its yearly legal conference, which will still be devoted, as announced, to fostering the legal profession's involvement in providing responses to climate-change challenges.

Yours sincerely,

The Organising Committee

Eduardo Álvarez-Armas, Kathrin Hamenstaedt, Eleni Kaprou, Ermioni Xanthopoulou.